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Congo is the 28th country to receive HIPC and MDRI debt relief, totalling US$1.9 billion. For
more details, click here . Pole-Dette is continuing to provide assistance to Congo to improve its

debt management, through the HIPC CBP, most recently through an institutional mission from 8
to 12 June 2009.



http://www.imf.org/external/np/sec/pr/2010/pr1020.htm

